
Mrs. Snyder’s Behavior Plan  

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 This year your child will be bringing home a light blue 

behavior folder each day.  We will be using a clip chart in our room 

to track behavior.  Each day your child will start on “Ready to 

Learn.”  They can move up or down the chart throughout the day 

depending on their choices.  In their folders you will be able to see 

where on the chart your child has landed for the day.  If they reach 

the top of the chart they will get a special prize and small 

achievement certificate.  If your child needs to make better choices 

there will be a “making better choices” ticket in their folder that will 

show the area in which your child needs to make better choices.  If 

your child gets one of these tickets please sign it and leave it in 

their folder.  You may also initial under the chart each day so I 

know you saw your child’s behavior folder.  Please return their 

behavior folder to me every day.  

 

        Thank you! 

 

                Jennifer Snyder  

  


